Attachment G4. Survey Extension Email

Dear recreational water colleagues,

The deadline for CDC’s Model Aquatic Health Code (MAHC) survey has been extended by two
weeks! The survey will now close on November 1%, 2024,

Don’t miss your opportunity to provide feedback and help shape the future of the MAHC. If you
have already started a survey, kindly complete your responses and press submit.

Your jurisdiction’s feedback is extremely important to us, even if you have limited to no direct experience

using the MAHC. If you have colleagues who may have relevant feedback on this subject, we would
appreciate you passing this survey on to them.

Begin the survey here: https://tinyurl.com/t42mu69d

Thank you very much for your participation in this survey.

Contact Information
Please do not hesitate to reach out to healthswimming@cdc.gov if you have any questions about this
study. Please include “MAHC Survey” in the subject line of your email when doing so.
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